		Still need High Holiday tickets? Contact the PCS office ASAP!

	
				Come to PCS Friday night for a festive Sephardic celebration!  
Details below.  
As always, all are welcome!  



		






	Pleasantville Community Synagogue Weekly E-mail Blast 
September 29-October 6, 2016  



		






	SHANA TOVA TO ALL!
	







	Shabbat Services



	Friday night 
 7:30 pm 
 Kabbalat Shabbat with a Sephardic flourish!  
Avraham Danan and David Benattar help us get ready for the New Year by leading several Moroccan Shabbat and Holiday songs as part of our Kabbalat Shabbat, followed by a special Rosh Hashana oneg.  
 
Saturday morning
9:15 am: Spiritual Teachings and Meditation session with Rabbi Julie
10 am: Morning service, including the Simchat Bat (baby naming) of Autumn Elizabeth McGinley, followed by a Kiddush lunch at 12, 
which is being sponsored by Adina McGinley in honor of her 
daughter's Simchat Bat.   
Torah Study with Rabbi Julie will follow, 12:30-1:15 pm.
  
Parasha of the Week: Nitzavim   
What is G-dcast? Click on link of the Torah portion above to watch 
short cartoons based on the story Jews are reading in the Torah this week. 



		






	Erev Rosh Hashana is Sunday evening, Oct. 2 
 ~~~ 
Children Services will be held the first day of Rosh Hashana and on Yom Kippur, in two groups: 
for K-3rd grade and 4-6 grades, 11:30-12:30 pm.
~~~ 
High Holiday Information 
	


   For information about High Holiday tickets or anything else, please e-mail Marcy Gray, call the synagogue office at 769-2672, or visit www.shalompcs.com and click under the "Services" tab at the top for service schedule, guest ticket order form and much more.
 
To find out more about Tashlich, Monday, Oct. 3, at Nannahagen Park 
at about 2:30 pm, click here. 



	IMPORTANT! Please note PCS' High Holiday services will be held  
this year at the First Congregational Church, 
210 Orchard Ridge Road in Chappaqua.



		






	Pleasantville Community Synagogue's 
Yom Kippur Food Drive
	


Donations  will  be collected 
Tuesday evening, Oct. 11 and Wednesday morning, Oct. 12 
at the First Congregational Church in Chappaqua. 
Please click here for details and please, give generously.



		






	






				






	Reminder: There is no Hebrew school on Sunday, Oct. 2.



		






	Upcoming PCS Programs and Events

7TH GRADE B'NEI MITZVAH FAMILY MEETING - Thursday, Sept. 29, 6:30 pm. 



		






	






			






	Lunch on Thursdays with Rabbi Julie are back! Bring your own veggie/dairy lunch and brown bag it with the rabbi every Thursday at noon.   
Or feel free to call or email to set up another time to meet with Rabbi Julie. 
Rabbi Julie's contact info:  
rabbi@shalompcs.com; PCS office: 914-769-2672, option 3; home office: 914-495-3843 



		






	Pleasantville Community Synagogue 
219 Bedford Road, Pleasantville, NY 
www.shalompcs.com ~ 914-769-2672 ~info@shalompcs.com 
 
Pleasantville Community Synagogue is a welcoming Jewish community with people of diverse traditions and backgrounds who want to share a joyous spiritual and cultural home. 
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